
From: Martha Casto <MarthaCasto@scsenate.gov>
To: ALLUSERS <ALLUSERS@sclpits.local>

Date: 2/7/2018 9:00:56 AM
Subject: College/University Trustees - withdrawal

Attachments: 2-7-18 election.pdf

Last night we had a candidate withdraw from the Winthrop University race. It is no longer a contested race. Attached 
is the updated list. The only contested race is USC’s 14th judicial circuit.
 
Thank you.
Martha Casto
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